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Rainbow Divers returned in October from absolutely spooktacular diving in the Fiji Islands and Seychelles, Africa! 
    Eerie-sistible reports forthcoming in the November issue of Buddy Line...

  2014-2016 DIVE TRIP SURVEYS

With Halloween approaching, cooler weather usually isn't far behind.  If you're
like me, that first whiff of fall air finds us dreaming of tropical beaches, balmy
breezes and clear, warm waters replete with colorful fish, exhilarating pelagics,
and exciting marine encounters that leave friends and family shuddering with
envy and delight!  It's no wonder that our club's Trip Planners are busy now
looking into fun future dive destinations, and we'd love to have your input. 

SURVEY #1:  A short, simple inquiry for everyone as to where you might like to
go in 2014 and beyond.  Let your imagination take you away for about 2
minutes and let us know where you might like to go diving in the 2014-2016
Destination Survey.

SURVEY #2:  The second is for women only, as we'd like to find out if there is
enough interest within the club to offer a week's diving on a liveaboard for just
the gals.  If you're a woman diver, please let us know whether or not this idea
appeals to you by completing our Women's Liveaboard Survey.



 

If  you  haven't  yet  discovered  us
online  at  Northern  California
Rainbow  Divers'  Facebook  page,
you're  missing  out  on  club  news,
members'  dive photos  and videos,
announcements and buddy posts.  
For  those  of  you  who  don't  use
Facebook,  Facebook  accounts  are
free.   You  can  click  on  the  "Join
Group" button to join the page, and
then once you've been added,  our
postings  and  comments  will
become visible  to  you.   This  is  a
closed  group,  which  means  that
anything  posted  on  our  page  is
visible only to you, the members of
our  club,  but  not  to  the  general
Facebook community and not on the
internet at large.

The September edition of the club's
Buddy Line  newsletter is  available
for your reading pleasure!  Read all
about  this  summer's  dive
expedition to  Southern California's
Channel Islands, new annual travel
insurance coverage, the re-opening
of  our  local  Pacific  Grove
hyperbaric chamber, the dollars and
cents  that  run  our  dive  club,  and
lastly,  our  upcoming  events
calendar!

 

 DID YOU KNOW?

Our Board meets monthly, and all members are welcome to attend in person or
online via Skype. The meeting schedule is posted on the Northern California
Rainbow Divers website under Upcoming Events.  Our next Board meeting will
be on Nov. 13 at 7pm Pacific  Time.  If you'd like to attend, please contact
Christophe.

Our  club's  annual  election of  officers  is  fast  approaching!   We are always
looking for volunteers to help run the club. If you have an idea for making our
dive club better in some way or are interested in volunteering in 2014 to help
out, please let us know by sending email to board@rainbowdivers.org
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